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From Editor Desk…. 
 

On behalf of the Indian Journal of Orthopaedic Surgery (IJOS), I thank all the readers as well as the authors for showing 

tremendous support towards the journal. Our team is devoting their valuable time towards making the journal a pioneer in the 

Orthopaedic field. The scrutinising process has become tough as we are including only those articles that fulfil the aims and 

objectives of our journal.  

 

We have tried including articles from all possible subspecialties of Orthopaedics so that every reader of ours finds it interesting 

as well as informative. 

  

This time we have a paediatric orthopaedic topic on CTEV. Cold topic like Rheumatoid Arthritis. Infective like Osteomyelitis 

and Pott’s disease and various interesting and not so common trauma cases. We have also included one international case report 

of GCT treated with Mega prosthesis.  

 

I sincerely apologise to all the authors whose article we have rejected because I understand that initiation, compilation and then 

completion of an article take years of hard work and rejecting such hard work is disheartening as well as demotivating for any 

scholar. So I want to convey this message to all our readers and scholars that our editorial team is always ready and will be 

happy to help you with your articles as well.  

 

I wish you all the best and happy reading 
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